FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please provide information on how many young people/families have been placed in holiday lets by council departments/bodies working on behalf of the council eg. social services, housing associations, etc.

Please break this down into which platform was used to book the holiday let. Eg. Airbnb/Booking.com

Please also provide information on total costs of using this type of accommodation.

Please provide this information for the last five years (2018 - 2022 inclusive), and please break the information down year-by-year.

Leicester City Council has not placed any young people or families in holiday lets during the period in question (2018-2022 inclusive). Information relevant to your request is therefore not held and the Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
